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We are long-time residents at 221B Camden High Street; the front windows of our maisonette directly 

overlook the unsightly existing telephone kiosk, which was installed without our knowledge within days of the 

completion of pavement widening about a decade ago.

The old kiosk was installed in full knowledge that the already-obsolete telephony it contained would not be 

much used, which was the case. The primary function of the kiosk was to be used as an advertising hoarding 

in public space.

1) We are happy that the proposed kiosk will occupy a much smaller footprint. WE DO NOT OBJECT TO ITS 

DECLARED USE AS A TELEPHONE KIOSK (but see 3 below).

2) We continue strongly to object to the use of this structure for advertising. Specifically, we object very 

strongly to the placement of an advertising hoarding 20 feet from our front windows in public space. NO 

ADVERTISING SHOULD BE PERMITTED.

3) Before any permit is granted, we ask that the installer assure Council in writing that no acoustically intrusive 

incoming-call device will be installed. (The kiosk directly across the High Street came complete with incoming 

telephone facilities whose ring penetrated our triple glazing day and night. Our requests for silencing were 

ignored.) NO ACOUSTICALLY PENETRATING INCOMING TELEPHONE FACILITY  

should be permitted.
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